









May 31, 2018

Dear Parents,

Summer is quickly approaching! We cannot believe that your child's amazing journey through kindergarten is almost over! We have learned so much this year and your child has grown into an awesome reader, mathematician, problem solver, and scientist. We am truly going to miss them (and you) next year. We know that summers are quite busy and fun. But many students tend to regress up to 2 months from little or no academic practice over the summer. Please continue to read this summer! We are sending home a suggested summer reading list and a reading log. You can also get a Summer Reading List and activities from Barnes and Noble. If your child completes the packet, Barnes and Noble will give them a free book. The Orlando Public Library has the same type of program and has weekly summer reading events. Have your child fill out the attached reading log and return it to their first grade teacher at Meet the Teacher or the first week of school. If it is returned, they will be invited to a breakfast with the first grade teachers in the collaboration area. Again, thank you for always being so dedicated to your child's education! Thank you for a GREAT year!

Have a fun and safe summer! Keep Reading!

The Kindergarten and First Grade Teams

Title of book	Date and Parent
	Signature
1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	
6.	
7,	
8.	
9.	
10:	





